

Dear Friends,

Each quarter I send you a highlight of some of what has taken place at Freedom. Truth be told, there is so much happening that it's very difficult to narrow it down.

This Spring I was invited to do the Chapel at Spring Mountain Christian Academy. I brought some of our Freedom family with me to share their stories of how God brought them from life on the streets, stuck in addiction and crime to being housed, in recovery, and living each day for God's glory. Living in recovery can be difficult and often involves relapse. Please keep my friends in your prayers as they journey out of their old lives and into the new life that God has for them.





This Spring I was able to share a bit of our Freedom story with one of Partner Churches; East Hill Church Family. It was like a home coming for me as this is where Kelly and I first started out in ministry. We are always excited to have the opportunity to share what God is doing in one of the most broken communities in our state.

In addition to our dynamic celebration service, one of the things that Freedom is most known for is our 8-9 AM Sunday Breakfast Church. Our team that serves our community shines the light and the love of Christ so well. If you ever get the chance come and Join us!



Last month we served at a week-long rafting and kayaking event for Veterans from Oregon, Washington and Idaho. Our Freedom Team did all the meals. They represent Christ well through their tangible expressions of love and kindness. I am so proud of our team.



And of course, it wouldn't be summer at Freedom if we didn't have the bounce house and the grill out in the parking lot being used to love our church family and our neighbors.

The ministries we are providing are essential and have eternal consequence. The work we do is possible in part through the generous donations of partners like you. Thank you for your faithful and generous commitment to pray and give towards the great work. God Bless you!



Scan for Online Giving

In Him, Pastor David